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I strongly oppose this bill.  

 

I also strongly object to the continual use of our limited government resources in 

focusing on this topic each year. This is driven by very small but vocal special interest 

groups that only care to expand on their own waterfront sanctuaries/privileges, at the 

detriment of the many other working families in our local communities that desire to 

enjoy our public waterways. 

 

Thank you 

Jon 


